
 

 

May 24, 2017 

 

 

Defriman Djafri, BSPH, MPH, PhD 

Dept. Epidemiology & Biostatistics 

Faculty of Public Health, Andalas University 

 

Dear Dr. Djafri:  

 
Subject: The 21st International Epidemiological Association (IEA)  

World Congress of Epidemiology (WCE2017) – Letter of Acceptance   
 

We hereby notify you that your abstract No.141 entitled, “The Assessment of 
Earthquake and Tsunami Awareness to Disaster Preparedness Three Years after 
the September 2009 Sumatra Earthquake in the City of Padang, Indonesia” has 

been accepted for Oral presentation at the 21st International Epidemiological Association 

(IEA), World Congress of Epidemiology that will take place at Sonic City in Saitama, Japan 

on August 19-22, 2017. 
 

The theme of this congress is: “Global / Regional / Local Health and Epidemiology in a 

Changing World.”  We are delighted to invite you to this congress and encourage your 

participation and contribution. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the secretariat.  

We look forward to your participation in the congress to make this event a great success.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Yosikazu Nakamura, MD, MPH, FFPH 

Congress President 

The 21st World Congress of Epidemiology, IEA 

Professor, Department of Public Health, Jichi Medical University, Tochigi, Japan 


